
 

    
 

         
 

 
   

 
             

              
              
             

    
 

                
       

 
             

 
                 

        
    

 
             

               
          

 
       

 
 

            
 
 

WIGAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 

ENNERDALE ROAD, TYLDESLEY – PROPOSED FLAT TOP TRAFFIC CALMING 
FEATURE 

NOTICE OF PROPOSALS 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Wigan Borough Council in exercise of its powers 
under Sections 90A(1), 90C, 90D and 90E of the Highways Act as amended by 
Schedule 10 of the Transport Act 1989 and all other enabling powers, proposes to 
construct a flat top traffic calming feature in accordance with the Highways (Road 
Humps) Regulations 1999. 

The effect of the Order will be to construct a flat top traffic calming feature, 75 
millimetres high and 6 metres long, on: 

 Ennerdale Road, Tyldesley, 55 metres north of its junction with Wycombe Drive. 

A map showing the road and location on which it is proposed to construct the flat top 
traffic calming feature may be requested, please email S.Eccles-
Churton@wigan.gov.uk if necessary. 

Any objection or representations must be made in writing and specify the grounds 
thereof and must be made to the Assistant Director - Legal, Town Hall, Library Street, 
Wigan quoting reference RD/LS/SEC/C108.209 not later than 1st April 2021. 

Dated this 4th day of March 2021 

Mr. B. Whitworth, Assistant Director - Legal, Town Hall, Library Street, Wigan 

RD/LS/SEC/C108.209/ 


